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Founded 1876 

 

January 8, 2024 

 

Dear Victoria High School Families,  

 

I am writing to provide an update about the Victoria High School seismic upgrade project and addition.  

The structural reinforcement of the school and construction of the new Learning Commons, 

Multipurpose Room and Neighbourhood Learning Centre is nearing completion. The interior finishing of 

the school is progressing steadily, including, mechanical, millwork and painting. The site work is also 

progressing well with the completion of the new turf field, volleyball courts, parking areas and 

landscaping.  


